
The U.S. government has announced that tariffs on imports from Mexico and Canada 
are scheduled to go into effect beginning April 2nd, 2025. As the situation continues 
to evolve, we are closely monitoring developments and assessing potential impacts 

on our industry. 

Our team is proactively evaluating supply chain considerations to ensure continued 
reliability. We are committed to keeping you informed and will share updates as they 
emerge. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to 

us or your sales representative. 
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